
Some of our children come to school with their breakfast in hand. We 
really appreciate it if it is as disposable as possible. We will happily 

help/serve the children up until 8:00 a.m.  At that time, we transition 
outside for an hour.  For safety reasons, we cannot have some children 

away from the main group eating at the tables.  If your child is going to 
be arriving at school between 8 and 9 a.m., please have them eat 

breakfast at home.  We will serve morning snack at 9:15 a.m. to help 
prevent rumbly tummies.  


